
 

 
 

 
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

74th Annual Meeting 
Florence, Alabama 

April 7-9, 2022 
 

The Alabama Historical Association invites paper proposals to be given at its 74th Annual Meeting in 
Florence Alabama, on April 7-9, 2022.  This meeting is open to scholars, educators, public historians, 
students, local historians, and members of the general public who share an interest in the history of 
Alabama.   

Proposals must include a one-page abstract of a 20-minute presentation on original research in 
Alabama history and a brief curriculum vitae or résumé that includes the author’s email address, 
postal address, telephone number, and academic or organizational affiliation (if any).  Proposals 
should also indicate if the presenter will require any technical equipment (projectors, sound 
equipment, etc.)  

 
Proposals must be submitted electronically to alabamahistory@gmail.com by October 1, 2021. 

 
All presenters are required to register for the conference and be members in good standing of the 
Alabama Historical Association by the time of the annual meeting.  The committee gives preference 
to presenters who have not given papers at an annual meeting within the past three years. 
 

 
For more information on the proposal process, contact:  
Debra Love, Program Committee Chair, dhllab@aol.com  

Mark Wilson, Secretary, mwilson@auburn.edu, 334-844-6198 
 

For more information on the Alabama Historical Association, visit  

www.alabamahistory.net  
 


